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Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. 
1177 Bishop Street 
Honolulu, Hawaii  96813 
Contact: Alan Oshima, Senior VP/General Counsel 
MC A-17 
 
TRANSMITTAL No. 4 

 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, FCC Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
The accompanying tariff material, issued by Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. ("HTI"), is sent to you for 
filing in compliance with the Communications Act of 1934, as amended. This material consists of 
tariff pages as indicated on the following check sheets: 
 

FRN: 0001-5209-80 
Tariff FCC No. 2, Communications Services First Check Sheet Page 1 
  
  

 
This filing corrects the DSL 1.5M/128K monthly rates to reflect the rates in effect at the time this 
tariff was filed on October 3, 2005. Pursuant to Special Permission No. 06-001, this filing is made 
on not less than one day's notice to correct the typographical error in the rate. 
 
No new changes to rates, terms or conditions are implemented with this filing, therefore no cost 
support is applicable.  
 
This filing is scheduled to become effective on one day's notice on January 5, 2006. 
 
Payment in the amount of $720.00 has been electronically transmitted to the Mellon Bank in 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania, in accordance with the fee program procedures. The Form 159 is being 
transmitted electronically via EFTS. 
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Petitions pertaining to this filing may be served by facsimile to: 
 

Alan Oshima, Senior Vice President and General Counsel  
c/o 
Telephone:(808) 546-1271 
Facsimile: (808) 546-8956 

 
All correspondence and inquiries concerning this transmittal should be addressed to Connie 
Wightman at 407-740-3002 or cwightman@tminc.com, P.O. Box 200, Winter Park, Florida 
32790-0200. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Connie Wightman 
Consultant to Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. 
 
Enclosures 

 
cc: Alan Oshima, Hawaiian Telcom, Inc. 
 Sue Miller 
File: HTI FCC 2 - Communications Services 
  
  
TMS FCC 06-04 
 


